
 

Clean Seas Seafood Limited | ABN 61 094 380 435 

7 Frederick Road, Royal Park SA 5014 | PO Box 3316, Port Adelaide SA 5015 

Tel +61 (08) 8621 2900 | www.cleanseas.com.au 

 

 
ASX Announcement 

 

27th August 2019 
 

 

Litigation Update 
 

Clean Seas Seafood Ltd (Clean Seas) advises that it has been granted leave to file an amended 
claim and a new trial date of 24 February 2020. 
 
The Company’s legal action against Gibson’s Ltd in the Supreme Court of South Australia, in 
respect of what the Company maintains were defective feeds supplied to the Company and the 
Company’s Yellowtail Kingfish between December 2008 and July 2012, continues. Gibson’s Ltd, 
trading as Skretting Australia, is defending the proceedings and has denied all liability to the 
Group. In its 21st August 2019 announcement to the ASX, the Company made reference to an 
application by the Company in the proceedings to amend the Company’s claim and the potential 
for the trial to be deferred. 
 
On Friday 23 August 2019, the Supreme Court of South Australia granted the Company leave to 
file an amended claim in light of documents recently disclosed in the litigation by Gibson’s Ltd. 
By that amended claim the Company now alleges that Gibson’s Ltd substituted a proportion of 
the Prime Fish Meal required to be included in the feed, and by reference to which the feed 
prices were calculated, with a cheaper Tuna by-product meal which the Company alleges 
further prejudiced the Taurine content of the feeds. Gibson’s Ltd have until 13 September 2019 
to respond to the amended claim. The commencement of the trial has been deferred from 30 
September 2019 to 24 February 2020. 
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